WRIGHTSVILLE YORK COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA

WRIGHTSVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL
PLANNING MEETING
FEBRUARY 17, 2020
Borough Chambers * 601 Water Street * Wrightsville

The Planning Meeting of the Borough of Wrightsville governing body convened at 6:30PM on
Monday, February 17, 2020. Council President White called the meeting to order and led the
salute to the American Flag.

In attendance: Council President White, Vice-President Smith, Councilman Bair, Councilman
McDonald, Councilman Gromling, Mayor Albert, Secretary Hoff

Absent: Councilman Kirkessner, Engineer Klinedinst, Treasurer Brenner
PATRONS:
Robin Geesey:

Mrs. Geesey relayed to members of council that the noise from Donsco that she complained
about several months ago has returned. Mrs. Geesey stated that the noise was okay for about 4
weeks. Councilman Gromling and Councilman McDonald stated that they are trying to contact
Operations Manager, Mr. Buck to discuss the matter.

ACTION ITEMS:

Councilman Bair made a motion to approve Resolution 2020-13, a resolution of the Wrightsville
Borough Council, York County, Pennsylvania, to enter into a First Amendment to Contribution
Agreement #A8A817 with the Department of Transportation for drainage facilities the
PennDOT will construct on behalf of the Borough. Councilman Gromling seconded the motion.
All in favor. The motion carried with a unanimous vote.

BOROUGH COUNCIL COMMITTEE REPORTS:
ADMINISTRATION & FINANCE:

No report

Public Works:

Councilman Gromling realyed to those in attendance that the large Christmas Tree located at 4t
and Hellam Streets has been taken down.

Vice President Smith relayed to members of council there are 11 trees located along Hellam
Street that will be cut down due to limbs intruding into the sewer lines making repair work



hazardous. The trees will be cut down at no expense to the property owners and property
owners will be notified via mail of pending work to be completed. All historical plaques located
near trees will be properly preserved by Wrightsville Borough Historic Society.

Public Safety:

No report

Community & Economic Development:
No report

Parks & Recreation:

No report

Personnel:

Vice President Smith noted to members of council that depending on how collections of water
bills go it may be necessary to increase Suzi’s hours noting that all additional payroll hours will
be charged to Municipal Authority payroll account.

Complaint Committee:
No report
ADDITIONAL BUSINESS:

Councilman Gromling relayed to members of council that the street light work ( Green Light Go
Project ) at 9" and Hellam Streets has started.

ADJOURNMENT:

Vice President Smith made a motion to adjourn the February 17, 2020 Planning Meeting of the
governing body of Wrightsville Borough. Councilman McDonald seconded the motion. All in
favor. The motion carried with a unanimous vote.

Meeting adjourned at 7:06pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tammie Hoff
Borough Secretary



